
From: Lynn Allen
To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] comment on the Proposed Produced Water Rule change
Date: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 12:13:10 AM

I would like to make a short comment on this online. 
I am a New Mexican citizen living in New Mexico.
I am requesting to make my comment after 3:30 pm,
Thank you for your work and cooperation. 
Lynn K Allen   505-316-1216  Text or voice ok
lynnkallen@gmail.com
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